Recycling and Solid Waste Commission
Regular Meeting
October 11, 2018
Municipal Center
Room 201
7:00 pm

Minutes

PRESENT: Richard Ireland, Jr., Rebecca Ireland, Wayne Fish, Kathy Cole and George
Fensick (arrived late)

VISITORS: Becky Tyrell, Devon Tyrell

ABSENT: None

ATTENDANCE

All members were present.

GUEST SPEAKERS
None

AUDIENCE TO ViSITORS
Devon Tyrell introduced herself and explained that she is interested in
joining a commission in fown and is attending meetings toc decide on
which commission.

MINUTES

A motion was made by: Wayne Fish to approve the August 9, 2018 meeting
minutes as written.

Seconded by: Rebecca Ireland

Allin Favor5to 0 Minutes Approved

A motion was made by: Wayne Fish o take a 10 minute recess to give George
Fensick time to get to the meeting.

Seconded by: Rebecca Ireland
Allin Favor5to 0 Motion Passes Start: 7:10 pm

A motion was made by: Wayne Fish {o resume meeting.

Seconded by: Rebecca Ireland

All in Favor5to 0 Motion Passes, Meeting resumed at 7:20 pm
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Vi

BILLS AND COMMUNICATIONS

1. Town Coungil Liaison - Deb Tompkins was not present at the meeting.

2. Soft Recycling — Ongoing. Waiting for contract to be signed with vendor.

Old Business

1.

Battery Recycling — Rich shared an email from Robert. Alf recyclable
batteries can be brought to the Transfer Station to be disposed of. They can
also be brought to Home Depot or Lowe’s. The committee decided to hold
off on purchasing the battery recycling container for now.

New Business

1. Pumpkin Festival — will be Saturday, October 20 from 4 to 8 pm. Rich and
Becky will be at the booth for the Recycling Committee. If there are any other
members available, they are welcome to come help.

2. Composting - Rich to print up directions on composting to give out fo

residents at the Pumpkin Festival. The residents were very interested in
composting at the Balloon Festival. Rich to add directions on composting to
the Town website and fb page.

Rich brought up the idea of having the town purchase the composting
buckets in bulk and charge the residents for the cost of the bucket. To be
discussed further with Deb Tompkins.

Adjournment

A motion was made by: Wayne Fish to adjourn the meeting at 7:37 pm.

Seconded by: Kathy Cole

Allin Favor5to 0 Meeting adjourned at 7:37 pm

Respectfully submitted,

W@ﬂé@mm

Recording Secretary
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